
Exhibit 20 
Date: 12/18/2020 

From: Jill Rolfe  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 5:25 PM 
To: loriachurch; Planning Department 
Subject: RE: Please deny Pembina permit extension 
 
Ms. Church,  
 
Is this request before the Coos County Board of Commissioner if not you need to send your email to the 
City of Coos Bay. 
 
Thank you,  
 

Jill Rolfe 
Jill Rolfe, Planning Director 
Coos County Planning Department  
225 N. Adams St. 
Coquille OR 97423 
250 N. Baxter (Mailing) 
541-396-7770  
planning@co.coos.or.us  
 
Email is the best way to reach me or my staff at this time.  In an effort to prevent, slow, and stop the 
spread of COVID-19 to our citizens and staff, our office will be limiting business to phone, email and 
online service. If you are not sure how to access services online, or you have a need that requires in-
person assistance, please call our office at 541-396-7770 to discuss. Please keep in mind that response 
time may vary depending on staffing. Thank you for your patience during this time. 
 
From: loriachurch [mailto:loriachurch@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 11:51 AM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Please deny Pembina permit extension 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
Dear Coos Bay City Council, 
 
I am writing you today to respectfully ask you to please deny Pembina a permit extension at your 
hearing today. This company has not been shown to do the right thing and is only seeking to use 
and harm our bay and waterways in the name of corporate profit. It isn't fair to any of us 
Oregonians to expose us to the harmful effects of this project just so they can please their 
investors and sell Candian fracked gas to Asia. This project is bad for us, it is bad for the Oregon 
and it is bad for the climate. I love Coos Bay and I enjoy living here and I ask you please to deny 
Pembina today!  
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Lori Church 

mailto:planning@co.coos.or.us

